AUSLEY & MCMULLEN

ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW

227 SOUTH CALHOUN STREET
P.O. BOX 32| (zIP 32302)
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 3230
(850) 224-2115 FAX (BSQ) 222-7560

November 12, 1999

HAND DELIVERED

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director
Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
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Re:  Proposed Amendment of Rule 25-6.049, F.A.C., - Measuring Customer Service
FPSC Docket No. 981104-EU

Dear Ms. Bayo:

Enclosed for filing in the above docket are the original and fifteen (15) copies of Tampa
Electric Company’s Written Comments on Proposed Rule.

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate copy of this

letter and returning same to this writer.

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter.
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Sincerely,

3= sy
% Beasley
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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION G/ N 4(

Inre: Proposed Amendment) DOCKET NO. 981104-EU
of Rule 25-6.049 F A.C.- ) FILED: November 12, 1999
Measuring Customer Service.)

)

TAMPA ELECTRIC COMPANY'S
WRITTEN COMMENTS ON PROPOSED RULE

Tampa Electric Company supports the proposed amendment of Rule 25-6.049, F.A.C., as
described in the Notice of Rulemaking, issued on October 15, 1999.

Tampa Electric Company believes the proposed amendment is a clarification of the
existing rule consistent with past practices and in keeping with the intent of the rule, and
therefore does not believe a hearing is needed at this time.
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